
Addendum #1 

 

Deadline to ask questions regarding the solid waste contract bid package is Tuesday, May 23, 2017 at 

5:00pm. Questions must be submitted in writing via email to Russ Cornette at 

Rcornette@summervillesc.gov. Answers to questions will be addressed by Thursday, May 25, 2017 at 

5:00pm. An addendum will also be published addressing all questions. 
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